
RUM RIVER HILLS GOLF CLUB 
MEN’S SENIOR LEAGUE 
TUESDAY MORNINGS 

2024 
Senior Golfers, 
 
The 2024 Men’s Senior League at Rum River Hills Golf Club will play 
Tuesday mornings from April 23rd – September 24th with the 
Championship Rounds the last two weeks of August (August 20th and 
August 27th). 
 
Our spring organizational meeting will be held at McDuff’s Bar and Grill at 
the Rum River Hills Golf Course on Tuesday, April 16, 2024, at 8:00 a.m. 
All current and prospective members are encouraged to attend. Coffee 
and donuts will be served. We will have a “shotgun” start right after the 
meeting is over… this will be a ‘warm-up’ round only.  
 
The cost for joining the league will be $125.00, which includes weekly 
prize money and the MGA Handicap fee.  Please invite your senior friends 
(60 or older), who are looking for a fun golf league, to attend our meeting 
on April 16th, 2024.  Please bring your dues (check or cash) to the April 
16th meeting. 
 
The league officers for 2024 are: 
President: Al Jeadnek - 763-567-9416 
Vice President, Event Coordinator: Scott Davis - 612-516-5050 
Treasurer: Vic Johnson - 763-210-8762 
For additional information, please call or email Al Jeadnek: 
ajedneak@comcastDOTnet. 
 
We look forward to our 2024 golfing season and enjoying golf with both 
current and prospective new members! 



 
Scott Davis, VP, Events Coordinator 
 


